Ocean Munds-Dry
omundsdry@hollandhart.com

April 28, 2008

HAND-DELIVERED

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.

Director

Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Department of Energy,
Minerals and Natural Resources

1220 South Saint Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 a!

Re: Application of EOG Resources, Inc. to amend the pool designation in
Administrative Order NSL-5721 which approved a non-standard location for
EOG’s Lusk “22” Federal Well No. 1 (API No. 30-025-35590) 715 feet from the
North line and 1130 feet from the West line of Section 22, Township 19 South,
Range 23 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Fesmire:

EOG Resources, Inc. (“EOG”) hereby seeks administrative approval to amend the pool
designation in Administrative Order NSL-5721 which approved the non-standard
location for the Lusk “22” Federal Well No. 1 (API No. 30-025-35590) at 715 feet from
the North line and 1130 feet from the West line (Unit C) of Section 22, Township 19
South, Range 32 East, NMPM, Lea County New Mexico. UNPES,

EOG re-completed this well in the Delaware formation and inadvertently indi¢ated that
the applicable pool was the Undesignated West Lusk-Delaware Pool (41540). EOG has
been informed by the Division’s district office that the correct pool is the/North Lusk
Delaware Pool (41545). Therefore, EOG requests that Order NSL-5721 be amended to
reflect this well to be in the North Lusk Delaware Pool.

Your attention to this application is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Oecon” Mund bﬁ

Ocean Munds-Dry
Attorney for EOG Resources, Inc
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